Response ID ANON-B3JU-DSDM-V

Submitted to Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation
Submitted on 2019-04-16 13:51:22

About You

What is your name?

Name:
Blair Davidson

What is your organisation?
Organisation:

On behalf of:

How can we contact you?
Email:

Telephone:

Address:

Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::
Development Bid Ref. B0944, Inchgarth Road

I request that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons:

The current road systems linking the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road are unsafe, have a negative impact on the overall traffic flow and cause a build-up
of traffic on an otherwise fast- moving road North Deeside Road). Getting into or out of Pitfodels Station Road and Westerton Road is hazardous. The roads are
also dangerous for pedestrians because of the width of the vehicles and the bridges and the inadequate pavements. A new purpose built road would improve
safety for everyone. The unused, unkempt fields in question should be used and improved. The proposal of a Retirement Village, affordable housing and other

facilities is unusual and something that | believe is needed.
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